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4 April 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Update on Maze/Performance Area 
 
You may recall that during Money Week last summer term we costed and voted on a number 
of ideas for improving the grounds in the upper building. 
 
The winning ideas were a maze and a performance area. 
 
A working party met several times during the autumn term and made plans of action. We 
were all ready to put a performance deck down, but had to delay our plans due to snow. We 
re-scheduled to meet as soon as the weather improved. 
 
However, we again had to put our activities on hold due to the plans to expand the school. 
We are currently awaiting confirmation of the location of the new building on the upper site, 
the car park and the access arrangements for construction vehicles. 
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to assure parents and children that as soon as we are 
able, the performance decking will be laid and the maze area will be planted. We will also be 
relocating the upper building allotment – creating a more accessible and easy to maintain plot, 
in raised beds. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Bridge 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


